
From: "Elizabeth Hay" 
Sent: 18/10/2021 10:18 AM 
To: "Council Northern beaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: DA202/1756 

Hi 
I ' m  lodging an objection to the revised plans for the proposed development on 351 Barrenjoey road, it appears i f  approved council 
would not be adhering to the Newport Masterplan. 
Also as Newport grows it will become increasingly important to have the ability to close off Robertson rd for community events. 
Vehicular access onto Robertson rd would prevent this and any option in the future o f  pedestrianising Robertson rd permanently. 
Kind regards 
Elizabeth Hay 

Sent from my iPad 
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